
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

November 19, 2021  
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on November 19, 
2021: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 91.21 2nd Revised Sheet No. 91.21 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 221.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 221.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 221.2 1st Revised Sheet No. 221.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 245.1 Original Sheet No. 245.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 247 1st Revised Sheet No. 247 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 247.1 Original Sheet No. 247.1 
  

This tariff sheets are being issued November 19, 2021 to become effective on and after December 19, 2021.   
 
On October 13, 2021, Ameren Missouri filed a Non-Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement Regarding The 
Implementation Certain MEEIA Programs Through Plan Year 2023 in File No. EO-2018-0211.  
Contemporaneously with the filing, Ameren Missouri filed a revised tariff sheet to implement the decrease to the 
interest rate in the PAYS® program.  With this filing the proposed MEEIA 2019-21 tariff revisions implement the 
remainder of the terms of the Non-Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement Regarding The Implementation 
Certain MEEIA Programs.     
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
 


